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5 DUNDEE INTEGRATION JOINT BOARD INTERNAL AUDIT ARRANGEMENTS 2019/20 
(PAC24-2019) 

 
Dundee IJB’s internal audit services for 2018/19 were provided through a partnership approach 
between FTF Audit and Management Services and Dundee City Council’s internal audit service.  The 
Chief Internal Auditor from FTF is appointed to this same role within the IJB.  This arrangement has 
been agreed on an annual basis through the IJB and the Performance and Audit Committee since the 
inception of the IJB in 2016/17. In order to support consistency in approach and continue the good 
partnership working between NHS Tayside's and Dundee City Council's internal audit services it is 
recommended that this arrangement is continued for 2019/20. 
 
The Performance and Audit Committee is asked to approve these arrangements for 2019/20. 
 


